
From: joanreynolds@gmail.com [mailto:joanreynolds@gmail.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2014 7:56 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Keep CAFOs out of the Buffalo Watershed 

 

I support a ban on CAFO operations in the Buffalo National River Watershed. 

 

Thank you. 

 

--Joan Reynolds 

 

Sent from Windows Mail 

 


